

P.O. Box 3525 Sherwood Park, Alberta T8H 2T4

Phone: 780.449.5353

www.strathconachristmasbureau.ca

E-mail: scb79.ca@gmail.com
Twitter: scb79.ca@gmail.com

December 20, 2018

Mr. Jeff Huculak Principal Pine Street School 133 Pine Street Sherwood Park, AB T8A 1H2

Dear Mr. Huculak,

Thank you very much for your very generous donations in support of the Strathcona Christmas Bureau program. Your school collected food and toys weighing 408.5 pounds and you also collected \$133.90 in donations. Thank you so much!! Strathcona County is greatly blessed by its many generous businesses, community groups, schools and individuals who care so much for people at this special time of the year.

This year our community's support enabled us to provide hampers to 438 families in Strathcona County. Thank you so much for supporting the 2018 campaign of the Christmas Bureau. We wish everyone at Pine Street School all the best for 2019.

1 11

Sincerely,

Anke Berner

Secretary